TRINITY NEWS

delivered it's easy to ask why? When the unexpected death of Lady Diana, Princess of Wales, was delivered on August 31 1997 to a disbelieving world, communal grief touched the hearts of many. This is not the way fairy stories end! Every one is meant to live happily ever after. When the Kingdom of God collides with the Kingdom of a different kind, Good News is still able to be born. Petty differences drop as the world is reminded that bad things happen to good people, causing a rethink of what really matters in life. Stories of hope are told, songs are written, charity is stirred. God does not stop work because of death, in fact it appears rather the opposite. May Lady Diana rest in a peace we continue to work for.

Love and prayers Fr. Peter

An Invitation to women

On Sunday, 3rd September 2017 come to the Rectory after the 9.30am service for morning tea and conversation. If you cannot make it, but are interested in what happens, please ensure the office has your correct email address so I can email you the notes from the meeting.



Deacon Mary

The Church of the Holy Trinity. Calendar Dates.

The week ahead		
Wed 30th I0:00am	Bible Study	Contact Christine Eustaquio
Wed 30th 7:00pm	Bible Study	Contact Deacon Mary
Sun 3 rd 7:30am	Eucharist	Church
Sun 3 rd 9:30am	Eucharist	Church

Coming Up	
September 10th 9:15am	Sunday School starts
September 23 rd 9:00am	Wedding

NEXT WEEK'S READINGS:

Jeremiah 15:15-21 Psalm 26 Romans 12:1-8 Matthew 16:21-27